
Title IX Online Course - Module Three Assessment  
 
 
1. Can an institution have more than one Title IX Coordinator? 
 

A. There can be multiple Title IX Coordinators. 
 
B. There should only be one person who handles all Title IX responsibilities. 
 
C. There can be one person who is the Title IX Coordinator, but others can be "deputy 
coordinators." 

 
Answer:  C. OCR has clarified, both in the Dear Colleague Letter and in resolution agreements 
with specific institutions, that institutions can name “deputy” Title IX coordinators. So, for 
example, you could assign coordinators by categories of complainants – students, faculty 



A. True 
B. False 

 
Answer:  B. OCR does not consider RAs and other Residence Life staff to be exempt from 
reporting.  
 

 
5. True or False: The April 4, 2011 Dear Colleague letter revised the definition of sexual harassment. 
 

A. True 
B. False 

 
Answer:  B. 



Answer:  B. The Dear Colleague Letter obligates universities to investigate when they reasonably 
should have known of possible sexual violence so "a" is not correct. The DCL does not permit a 
"reasonableness" assessment if the institution knew or should have known of possible sexual 
violence. 

 
 
9. Which of the following statements is not true: 
 

A. Date rape drugs are used in an estimated 10 percent of all sexual assaults. 
B. First year female students are the most likely to be sexually assaulted on college campuses. 
C. At least 50 percent of sexual victimization incidents on college campuses involve alcohol. 
D. Sexual assault and violence are underreported in the LGBTQ community. 
 
Answer:  A. Date rape drugs are used in less than one percent of campus sexual assaults. 

 
 
10. It is estimated that approximately what percentage of sexual assaults are reported on college 
campuses? 
 

A. Fifty percent 
B. Ten percent 
C. Five percent 
D. Thirty percent 
 
Answer:  C. Only five percent of campus sexual assaults are reported. 
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